
Please restore the right of Oregon farmers and communities to establish GMO-free 
zones.  Oregon has a great agricultural heritage and diversity of products that needs to 
be protected against unwanted invasion by GMO crops.  GMO-crop developers and 
growers have shown themselves in the past to be irresponsible regarding pollen drift to 
neighboring non-GMO crops, and have even denied growing GMO crops where they 
are proven to be grown.  GMO developers and growers have an opportunity to become 
responsible stewards of their crops and resolve these issues--but until they do, other 
farmers and communities should be able to protect themselves by creating reasonable 
boundaries against them. 
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Seaside, OR 
 


